COPY.
Llopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C. 3.

3rd June, 1929.

Dear Sir,
I beg to acknowledge the receipt of your letter
of the 4th ultimo respecting the steamer "AcANIA", and
» with regard thereto I may say that in view of the fact
that the Society has no Surveyor stationed in the vicinity
of Diego-Suarez I am asking Lloyd's agent at that port
to appoint a competent and independent Surveyor to carry

out the requisite inspection of the screw shafts on behalf of

this Society. In the circumstances I shall be glad if you
will notify lLloyd's Agent immediately the vessel is ready

for inspection,
1 &, Dear Sir,

Yours faithfully,

Clerk to the
Clussification Committee.

-* The Chief Secretary,
Government of Tanganyika,
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